
Falcon Families, 
Can you believe we are here? May is upon us and that means we have reached the end of the school year! 

I am reflecting on all that we have accomplished together this year and I am so proud of our falcons! Let’s 

review what’s happening this month, it’s a busy one.  
  
It’s Teacher Appreciation week this week and we are so grateful to the PTA who makes this week extra 

special for our teachers.  We have the best teachers and staff at Elk Meadows, they are what make our 

school such a magical place! If you would take some time this week to thank your child’s teacher, I know 

kind words mean so much to teachers! 
  
If you have library books, please make sure that they make it back to our school for inventory.  Also, now 

is a great time to make sure your child’s lunch account is current.  Any excess funds will be available to 

your child next year.  Doing these things will help our staff with inventory and closing out accounts.  
  
RISE testing is upon us in 3rd – 6th grades.  Your child’s teacher has a schedule available.  Please ensure 

that your child gets a good breakfast and is on time for testing days! 
  
Let’s take a look at the last few weeks of school and the fun that we have instore: 
May 11th – Orchestra Family Concert at 6:00 
May 15th – 19th PE is outside, wear good shoes 
May 18th – 5th grade program at 2:30 in gym 
May 29th – Memorial Day, No School 
May 30th – Chalk Day 
May 31st – Field Day (wear sunscreen, bring water bottle) 
June 1st- Picnic Lunch 
June 2nd – 6th Grade Kickball game and clap out! 
  
I hope you know I absolutely love being the principal of this school.  It is our wonderful community that 

makes this the best school in Jordan School District! Thank you for your support and willingness to give 

back to Elk Meadows. Your involvement as parents makes all of the difference!  
  
I hope you have a safe and wonderful summer, 
Mrs. Smith 
 


